
 

 

Gawler East Link Road Project 
Concept Design of Main North Road Intersections (includes 
Main North/Potts/Para and Main North/Tulloch/Morrow) 
 

Dear Resident/Property Owner, 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to provide you with an 
update on the Gawler East Link Road Project. 

Earlier this year the project team consulted with the community and stakeholders to provide feedback 
prior to the design phase commencing.  

This feedback has been considered within the design and has resulted in some modifications to 
increase functionality and improve safety and amenity for all road users, pedestrians and cyclists. 

The project will install traffic signals at both intersections which will be coordinated to improve safety 
and traffic flows. The improvements are in response to increased traffic volumes on Tulloch Road 
linked to commercial developments and the proposed development in the Gawler East area.  

The project scope includes: 

 New signalised intersections to improve accessibility and connectivity of the road network; 

 Additional footpaths and upgraded pedestrian facilities, including controlled pedestrian 
movements; 

 Street lighting and traffic signal upgrades to light emitting diode (LED) lights and a back-up 
power supply for the traffic signals in case of power outage; and 

 Road widening to accommodate the required through lanes and turning lanes  

 Asphalt resurfacing work;  

 Signage and line marking; 
  

A concept plan is attached for your information.  

Upcoming works 

Early service relocation works are due to commence this month. These works will be completed to 
accommodate the future widening of the Main North Road intersection with Potts Road and Para 
Road. Vegetation removal will also occur ahead of this work. 

The works will be undertaken during the day and night, with the works at night managed to minimise 
disturbance to the local community as much as possible. The roads will remain open to traffic, with 
speed and lane restrictions in place. 

Should you require further information, please contact the DPTI project team via: 

Email: dpti.gawlereastlinkroadproject@sa.gov.au 

Telephone: 1300 282 939 
Or visit our website: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information regarding the project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Gawler East Link Road Project Team 
9/08/2018 
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